
From: ROSSI, Sacha [ ]  
Sent: 20 February 2019 09:17 
To: M42 Junction 6

 
Subject: RE: M42 Junction 6 [SG26788] 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
NATS acknowledges receipt of the documentation sent by AECOM via surface mail. As it 
anticipates no impact from the proposal, NATS has no comments to make on the 
Application. 
  
Regards 
S. Rossi 
NATS Safeguarding Office 
  
  

 

 

Sacha Rossi  
ATC Systems Safeguarding Engineer 

 

D:  
E:   

 

4000 Parkway, Whiteley, 
Fareham, Hants PO15 7FL 
www.nats.co.uk/windfarms  
  

 
 

http://www.nats.co.uk/windfarms
http://www.nats.co.uk/windfarms
https://en-gb.facebook.com/NATSAero/
https://twitter.com/nats?lang=en
https://www.linkedin.com/company-beta/8543?pathWildcard=8543
https://www.instagram.com/natsaero/?hl=en
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